
Dear Biodiversity Review Panel, 

 

I am writing to comment on the Issues Paper drafted by the Biodiversity Review Panel. 

 

Broad-scale land clearing across NSW must stop.  

 

This review provides a once in a decade opportunity for improving our conservation and biodiversity 

legislation for posterity. It is absolutely critical that we use this opportunity by taking an evidenced 

based and scientific approach with a goal towards improving biodiversity across New South Wales. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Harry Creevey 

 

854 Duck Ck Rd 

Old Bonalbo 

NSW 2469 

02 66653157 

upsan@bluemaxx.com.au 

 

 


